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CAPITOL PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING — JANUARY 2020 
 
Meeting.  The Iowa Capitol Planning Commission met on Wednesday, January 8, 2020, in the Capitol 
building.  
 
Committee Updates.  A new monument to commemorate the women’s suffrage movement in Iowa is 
scheduled to be unveiled by August 2020.  The Soldiers in White memorial trees have been planted, 
including those replacing trees that were planted in October 2018 but did not survive.  Sidewalk and 
monument landscape improvements are scheduled to resume at the beginning of spring 2020. 
 
Action Items.  The Commission approved the FY 2019 Annual Report, and reviewed the Monument 
Conservation Fund financials, which included donations received to date in FY 2020. 
 
Next Meeting.  The next Capitol Planning Commission meeting will be held on April 15, 2020, in the 
Capitol building. 
 
LSA Staff Contact: Angel A. Banks-Adams (515.281.6301) angel.banks-adams@legis.iowa.gov 
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